
COMING to 

St Philip’s, Kelsall 
in January 2014 
Your opportunity to ask questions… 
explore faith… go deeper 

Christianity Explored is an informal 7 session course for people who'd 
like to investigate Christianity, or just brush up on the basics.  Looking 
at Mark's gospel, it explores who Jesus is, why he came, and what it 
means to follow him. 
  
Christianity Explored is for anyone who wants to investigate 
Christianity informally with a group of other people. Whether you have 
previous experience of Church, Christians and the Bible, or none at all, 
this course is for you.  You don't need to know anything about the 
Bible. You won't be asked to read aloud, pray or sing. You can ask any 
questions you want.  Everyone is welcome - from the most 
sympathetic church member to the convinced atheist. 
  
Christianity Explored is coming to St Philip’s in January 2014.  We will 
be running the course at a variety of times, in different venues, 
between January and April.   
 
Why not register your interest (no commitment).  Contact Peter 
Mackriell on 752639 or vicar@kelsallparishchurch.org.uk, or return this 
slip to The Vicarage or to church – and we will be in touch. 
 

 
YES I would be interested in hearing more about Christianity Explored at St 
Philip’s in 2014 
 
I would be particularly interested in a daytime / evening * meeting 
(fortnightly).  My preferred day would be Monday / Tuesday / Wednesday / 
Thursday *                          *delete as applicable 
 
Name: 
 
Contact (phone, e-mail or address): 
  


